
NOTICE OF PROPERTY TAX INCREASE

The Clarke County Board of Education has tentatively adopted a millage rate which will 
require an increase in property taxes by 5.98 percent.

All concerned citizens are invited to the public hearing on this tax increase to be held via  
zoom.us on June 3rd at 5:00 p.m.  The meeting ID is 959 7784 8514 and the password is 
543737.  Questions can be emailed to palmerli@clarke.k12.ga.us before the meeting time as 
well.

Times and places of additional public hearings on this tax increase will be via zoom.us on May 
21st at 6:00 p.m and June 1st at 6:00 p.m.  The meeting ID for the May 21st meeting  is 941 
2904 5095 and the password is 096282.  The meeting ID for the June 1st meeting is 974 2129 
2428 and the password is 890148.
Questions can be emailed to palmerli@clarke.k12.ga.us before the meeting times as well.   

This tentative increase will result in a millage rate of 20.00 mills, an increase of 1.128 mills.  
Without this tentative tax increase, the millage rate will be no more than 18.872 mills.  The 
proposed tax increase for a home with fair market value of $225,000 is approximately $90.24 
and the proposed tax increase for non-homestead property with fair market value of 
$275,000 is approximately $124.08.

The proposed FY2022 budget can be reviewed at the following website location, 
www.clarke.k12.ga.us/Page/2334


